## **TEST YOURSELF 4**

(UNITS 10 - 11 - 12)

## I.Choose the word (A, B, C or D) whose stress is different from the others.

1.	A. number	B. receive	C. housework	D. window		
2.	A. apartment	B. energy	C. dishwasher	D. internet		
3.	A. product	B. reuse	C. cycling	D. broken		
4.	A. vegetable	B. refillable	C. material	D. environment		
5.	A. however	B. emotion	C. important	D. factory		
II.Choose the word (A, B, C or D) whose underlined part is pronounced differently						
1.	A. <u>tr</u> ump	B. <u>dr</u> ive	C. <u>dr</u> ink	D. <u>dr</u> op		
2.	A. <u>tr</u> ouble	B. <u>dr</u> agon	C. <u>tr</u> easure	D. <u>tr</u> actor		
3.	A. h <u>a</u> lfway	B. advance	C. <u>a</u> ction	D. laughter		
4.	A. <u>a</u> pple	B. password	C. pl <u>a</u> stic	D. magic		
5.	A. pron <u>ou</u> n	B. cl <u>ou</u> dy	C. without	D. enj <u>oi</u> n		
Ш	.Choose the correc	t form of the words	(A, B, C or D) to com	plete the sentences.		
1.	He hopes to invent a modern		to reduce the amount of polluted gases.			
	A.engineer	B. engineering	C. engineers	D. engine		
2.	The source of water	r in this river is very	dirty because it contai	ns a lot of		
	A.polluted	B. pollutants	C. polluters	D. pollution		
3.	green products will make our environment clean and safe.					
	A.Creating	B. Created	C. Creates	D. To create		
4.	Robots can help pe	ople solve	problems such	as discovering the		
	universe or reducin A.complicated		C. complication	D. complicate		
5.	Robots can do som	ething like l	looking after children i	n the future.		
	A.using	B. useful	C. useless	D. usefulness		
IV.	Choosethe best wo	ord or phrase (A, B,	C or D) to complete	each sentence.		
	1. I'd love to live in	n ahouse equip	oped with a lot of conv	enientappliances.		
	A.surprised B. h	eavy C. hi-techD	. lively			
2. His family is living in a They can travel across the country with it.						
	A.UFO B. s	kyscraperC. moto	orhome D. tower			
	2. I think most of d	evices in our house v	will run of water or	solar energy.		
	A.on B. u	p C. in	D. out			

# Truy cập website: hoc360.net để tải tài liệu đề thi miễn phí

3. You can your notebooks in those colourful papers.
A.stick B. wrap C. throw D. put
4. Don't throwrubbish in the playground. It will make the environment dirty.
A.from B. out C. up D. away
5. He's good atcoffee. My father often goes to his store to enjoy a cup ofcoffee.
A.understanding B.making C.doing D. knowing
6. I think robots will be equipped withcamera to see the images of our life.
A.digital B. gripping C. synthetic D. emotional
7. Thanks to therecognition, robots will be able to recognise different voices.
A.speaking B. speech C. talking D. sound
8. They expect that they live in a tree house in the forest. They see
lot of beautiful animals there.
A.will/can B. can't/willC. can/won't D. won't/ can
9. Wework in dangerous conditions in the future because robots replace us to do that.
A.can't/will B. might/can't C. mightn't/might D. will/ might
10. If heto know more necessary information about the bad effects ofdeforestation
hefor it on the internet.
A.learns/will want B. will want/learn
C.wants/ will learn D. wants/ will search
11. If theyin their assignment by this Thursday, their teacherthema minus.
A.won't hand/ give B. give/ will hand
C.don't give/ will hand D. don't hand/ will give
12. If she old books from her brother, sheto buy new ones.
A.has/ won't reuse B. doesn't have/ won't reuse
C.reuses/ won't have D. doesn't reuse/ won't have
14. He _ play chess well in the past. But now, he is known as the winner ofthe chess contest thi
year.
A.couldn't B. shouldn't C. could D. should
15. With the creation of scientists, I think robots many useful functions to support our lives.
A.must have B. will be able to have
C.will be able having D. won't be able to have
V.Choose the best response (A, B, C or D) to complete each conversation.
1 Will you live in a houseboat in the future?
A.Yes, I won't. I like it.

# Truy cập website: hoc360.net để tải tài liệu để thi miễn phí B.It will have a smart TV in my future house. C.No. It will be a modern flat. D.I'm glad to hear that. I love it. 2. - Why don't we hold a green day to make our school cleaner? A.Not at all. I think it's very good. B.Sounds great! We can ask our teachers for help. C.I'm so nervous. I have no idea. D.Many thanks. You're very creative. 3. - Could you write a short English essay when you were ten years old? A.No, I can't. It's very difficult. B.I was very bad at doing it. And I couldn't sing English songs. C.I can write a lot. But I can't sing English songs. D.Yes, I could. I also could sing English songs. VI. Read the passage and choose the correct answers (A, B, C or D) to fill in the blanks. Are you tired of 1. your house every single day? What if we tell youthere is a robot that can help you with that? It's the AutoCleaner 2000, our company's latest innovation. AutoCleaner is a robotic vacuum cleaner that can automatically detect 2. clean up dirty surfaces. It's suitable to use it 3. every floortype including carpet and hardwood. With innovative design, AutoCleaner is ideal for cleaning up hard-to-reach places, such as underneath beds, couches... It s also really simple to 4. Simply tap the power on button, and the robot 5. towork. With just 500\$, you can make AutoCleaner yours today. Order now and you will receive a 10% discount.

B. vacuuming

B. but

B. by

B. got

B. operate

C. to vacuum

C. as

C. on

C. get

C. is getting

1. A. vacuum

2. A. and

3. A. with

4. A. buy

5. A. has got

D. vacuumed

D. so

D. at

D. bring

D. will get

#### VI.Read the passage and choose the correct answers.

When people litter on the beach, trash can often be picked up after that by cleaners or volunteer workers. However, trash can end up floating on the ocean's surface or lying at the bottom of the sea making it extremely hard to remove. That's why a team of scientists in San Francisco has been working on an ocean-cleaning robot. Over the past few months, the team and the robot have travelling across the United States and picking up trash in the ocean at various public beaches. This is an effort not only to keep the ocean clean and healthy but also to raise awareness for preserving the underwater environment. As of now, the robot is only human-controlled and the team is hoping to develop a more advanced automatic robot in the near future.

- 1. Which of the following would be the best title of the passage?
  - A.Preserving The Underwater Environment.
  - B.A Team of Scientists in San Francisco.
  - C.Littering on The Beach.
  - D.Invention of Ocean-Cleaning Robot.
- 2. Why did the scientists invent the ocean-cleaning robot?
  - A.Because cleaners or volunteer workers cannot pick up trash.
  - B.Because people keep on littering everywhere.
  - C.Because removing trash in the ocean is difficult.
  - D.Because scientists in San Francisco want to travel across the United States.
- 3. What is the main task of the ocean-cleaning robot?
  - A.Littering at various public beaches.
  - B.Removing people who litter on the beach.
  - C.Checking public beaches.
  - D.Picking up trash on the ocean's surface or at the bottom of the sea.
- 4. According to the writer, what is the message of the ocean-cleaning robot?

	A	Please protect the underwater environment.			
	В	.Please pick up trash.			
	C.Please stop going to the beach.				
D.Please use the robot.					
5.	W	f the following is NOT stated in the passage?			
A.Cleaners or volunteer workers often clean the beach.					
B.The ocean-cleaning robot has been researched by some scientists in San					
Francisco.					
C.Scientists want to invent robots which can pick up trash at every place.					
	D	Scientists want to add automatic function to the ocean-cleaning robot.			
V	III.	Choose the underlined word or phrase (marked A, B, C or D) in			
ea	chs	sentence that needs correcting.			
	1.	He hopes his <u>dream</u> apartment <u>will have</u> many modern <u>devices</u> such <u>like</u> a			
		A B CD			
		hi-tech fridge or a smart TV.			
	2. They think robots will help scientists to reduce environment pollution				
		A B C			
		<u>problems</u> in the future.			
		D			
	3. He <u>expected</u> that she will buy <u>a large house</u> in the <u>centre of</u> the city in the				
		A B C			
		coming time.			
		D			
	4.	He <u>might</u> live in a moon <u>because</u> he thinks the <u>living</u> conditions <u>there</u> are			
		A BCD			
		not suitable for him.			
	5.	If she <u>moves</u> faster, she will <u>be</u> late <u>for</u> the meeting of the <u>green environment</u> .			
		ABC D			
	6.	I knew that he couldn't be chosen for playing in the school band but he			
	de	<u>ecided</u> not			
		ABC D			

to attend it.

7. He <u>will</u> be able to <u>won</u> the competition <u>because</u> he's preparing well <u>for</u> it.

A B C D